
From The Headteachers 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Mon 27th May—

Fri 31st May  

HALF TERM 

Mr Brady’s May Half Term Sports 

Camp 

Wed 5th June Nursery Trip to Battersea Zoo 

Thurs 6th June 7.30pm Secondary School  

Transfer Meeting for Year 5 Parents 

D-Day 75th Anniversary Lunch 

Fri 7th June 9am Class 9 Assembly 

Mon 10th Jun—

14th Jun 

Year 5 Trip to Bosco Camp 

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

Keep informed and stay updated 
 
Keep up-to-date with the latest information and dates. Have you  
downloaded the School Schudio App? Through your app store 
search Schudio School App and then search Corpus Christi Catholic 
Primary School and our crest will be shown.  
 
Saturday 6th July - Alumni Career and Networking Event  
 
We will be holding an Alumni event on the 6th July. Would you be 

available to talk to past pupils about your 
own career? We are looking for mentors or 
just people who can give advice about their 
own sector.  Our  
target audience is 16-18 year olds. If you have 
a few hours on this day please email 
sbm@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 
 

Outstanding Balances 
 
As we enter the final half term of this school year please ensure 
your ParentPay account is up to date and all outstanding balances 
are clear.  Applications will soon be available for Breakfast and 
After School Care Clubs and we will not be able to give  
consideration to accounts that have negative balances on any  
service.  

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Newsletter 

 Friday 24th May 2019 

Issue No. 31 

Nursery P/T Sofia L G 

Nursery F/T Ethan W 

Class 1 Kashius W 

Class 2 Julian H 

Class 3 Antonio B 

Class 4 Sofia N K 

Class 5 Thomas S H 

Class 6 Kieran J 

Class 7 Jack W 

Class 8 Beniamin B 

Class 9 Rose P 

Class 10 Adrian W 

Class 11 Felipe R J 

Class 12 Elizabeth C 

Class 13 All of Class 13 

Class 14 All of Class 14 

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 17th May 2019  

Thank you 

We thank you all our families for your support this 

morning when we had a water tank flood at the Infant 

site.  Due to no water initially we could not open this area  

which meant we could not use the toilets, kitchens or 

have any drinking water for the children and staff.   

Thankfully, due to the speedy response of our 

maintenance service, the situation resolved itself in time 

to bring the children back into school.  We apologise for 

the inconvenience this caused and thank you once again 

for your understanding. 

Year 6 

We are pleased that all our Year 6 children had a 

wonderful school journey at PGL on the Isle of White and 

thank all the staff for enabling this trip to take place. 

Robert, the trumpet teacher, will be in school Mon 3rd June, 

Wed 5th June, Mon 10th June & Wed 12th June.  Please remind 

your child to bring their instrument on these days. 

Year 6 have had a fantastic 

week at PGL on the Isle of 

White.  They all look great 

ready for the final evening 

at the disco! 

Breakfast & After School Care Club 

Breakfast & After School Club are 

extremely popular.  From September we 

are unable to accept additional children.   

We request that parents make  

alternative arrangements if an  

emergency arises. 

General Reminders 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz 
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Class  %  

Class        100 1 

Class 100 6 

Class      100 9 

Class      100 10 

Class      100 11 

Class      100 13 

Class      99.6 14 

Class      99.2 12 

Class      98.9 3 

Class       98.3 4 

Class      97.2 5 

Class      97.0 7 

Class      97.1 2 

Class      97.0 N 

Class      95.8 8 

Congratulations to Classes 1, 6, 9, 10, 11 

& 13 on their 100% attendance. 

Parents’ Association 

Dates for your Diary 

Carnival Summer Discos  

Friday 28th June 

Infants 5pm—6.15pm 

Juniors 6.30pm—8pm 

Tickets will be on sale  
after half term. 

 

 

Educational Trips 

£45.00 per child.  This amount should 

now have been paid.  Please log onto your 

Parentpay to clear any  

outstanding balance. 

 School Dinners Spring Term 2019 

Dinner Money is charged at £2.20 per day 

for children from Year 3.  Please ensure 

your account is up to date. 

Second Half Term—£66.00 

Full Term £129.80 

Mr Brady’s Sport’s Camp 

The sport’s camp will be during the May 

half term from Tuesday 28th May—Friday 

31st May.   

Booking forms are available from the 

school office and on our website: 

www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/parents/

letters-to-families/whole-school-letters 

Outstanding Balances 
 

Charges for this current summer 1 term 
instrument lessons have now been  

allocated to your ParentPay account.  These 
charges are payable in advance therefore 
please log on to your account and ensure 
payment. If your child attends any of our 

wrap around care services please also  
ensure that your account is kept up to date.    

 
 
 
 
Lambeth Council with Cycle Confident are 
providing FREE cycle training courses for 
children over the May half term on  
Clapham Common and in Brockwell Park.  
 
Courses are suitable for all ages. Bikes are 
available to borrow at Clapham Common 
or children can bring their own. 

 
For more information or to book a place 

visit https://www.cycleconfident.com/

sponsors/lambeth/ or call 020 3031 6730 

 
Year 5 Secondary Transfer Meeting 

On Thursday 6th June at 7:30pm we will 

be holding an information meeting for 

parents of children in Year 5 who will be 

transferring to secondary school next 

year.  The meeting is to inform you of the 

secondary transfer process and the nec-

essary steps you will need to take regard-

ing school visits and local  

authority forms. 

D-Day Menu 

Harrison, our caterers, will 

be providing a special  

D-Day lunch for the children 

to mark the 75th Anniversary of the  

Normandy landings in 1944. 

Corpus Christi Parish Summer Fair 

The Corpus Christi Summer Fair which is 

organised by our church will be coming up 

on Saturday 29th June 2019. In order to 

advertise and raise money for this  

wonderful event, we would like to ask  

parents who are willing to have an estate 

agent board advertising the Summer Fair 

outside their house to please contact Yasho-

da (Amara's mum) on yasho-

da66@hotmail.com. Please send your full 

name and address of the property. 

Please can we ask that these details are  

forwarded as soon as possible to Yashoda 

and preferably by the end of the bank  

holiday weekend? 

Thank you very much in advance for  

supporting our church community which 

provides so much support for us and our 

children. 
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